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08.16.09 
Attending: Aarkey, Johanna, Oz (phone) 
 
Old Business:  
 
1) The business cards came in and the e-mail address: info@recoveryinthelifestyle.org has been setup to 
forward to the steering committee & Stormy. 
 
2) The web site redesign has started and updates have been and will continue to be sent out to the steering 
committee. When the redesign is complete, all pages on the old site will be setup with a forwarding message 
directing people to the new site. 
 
 
New Business:  
 
1) Mistress Stormy has resigned from the steering committee, and the committee thanks her for her service 
past, present and future to the RitL fellowship. 
 
2) To better help with outreach, the committee discussed purchasing postcards that can be mailed out to 
recovery clubhouses in the areas where meeting inquiries originate, and to conferences within the lifestyle. The 
postcards will be similar in their layout to the business cards and will be able to be put up as announcements of 
the fellowship or distributed. Oz will look into the printing options and costs for the postcards. 
 
3) Mistress Stormy has transferred the RitL treasury to Oz. The total now stands at ~ $130.  
 
4) The committee agreed to have alternating meetings conducted by tele-conference. Our next meeting will be 
held on Oct. 4, 2009 @ 11AM EST will be conducted that way. The following meeting, Dec. 6, 2009 will be held 
in person, the location TBD. Meeting closed. 
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